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Commercial Under Investigation  

Eau Claire Fire Department

Under Investigation
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At 18:15 hours The Eau Claire Fire Department responded to a report of smoke coming from the business at 2715 Damon Street. 
Upon fire crews arrival smoke could be scene coming from the Chippewa Valley Eye Clinic. Crews remain on the scene at this 
time and there is no estimate of dollar loss or cause of the fire but the building has sustained significant damage. 
 
Further media release will be provided at a later time. 

Battalion Chief Joe Kelly
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